
Good morning, Jennifer and Tammy. 
 
Susan Blake, South Royalton resident, left a voice mail on the Agency of Education’s main line. She is 
opposed to the school merger with Lincoln. The merger with Bethel cost the taxpayers more than 
expected. The merger was supposed to save money and that is not the case. There will be increased 
costs with the merger with Lincoln including bussing etc. Folks can’t keep raising taxes on mergers that 
aren’t working. 
 
802-763-8110 
 
Thank you, 
Suzanne 
 


